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6th September 2022 

 

Dear parents and carers of year 6 students  
  
Sharnbrook Academy Open Evening  
Thursday 6th October 2022 
  
It gives me great pleasure to invite both you and our prospective students from Year 6 to the annual open evening at 
Sharnbrook Academy, which will be held on Thursday 6th October 2022, from 5.30pm to 8pm.  
  
The purpose of the open evening is to give you an insight into our school and to assist you in making an informed 
preference for your child from September 2023.  All departments within the school will be represented and there 
will be an opportunity to find out more about the school from staff and students.    
  
There will be a 20-minute Principal’s Address given at three different times throughout the evening in the main hall. 
Presentations will be held at 5.45pm, 6.30pm, and 7.15pm. A strict ticket system will be in place and tickets can be 
booked online using the link below. Tickets will be available from 8am on Monday 12th September.  
 
https://SAOpenevening2023.eventbrite.co.uk 
 
Please select the presentation time you wish to attend and the number of tickets you require. Presentations will 
start promptly and no admittance to the venue will be permitted once presentations have started.  
 
Staff and students will be available should you require help or directions around the school site.   
  
We would suggest that you visit the school website to obtain further information about the school.  
  
We look forward to welcoming you to our school.   
 
  
Yours faithfully  

   
 Clare Raku  
Academy Principal     

 

https://saopenevening2023.eventbrite.co.uk/

